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Biggin Hill Children & Family Centre  

 

 

The course runs on Thursdays from 6th January to 10th February  2021 

between 09.30am and 12.30pm.  For more information please pop in 

and talk to the centre staff, email bigginhillcfc@bromley.gov.uk, call 

01959 571694, or visit www.bromley.gov.uk/bromleychildrenproject  


